#### Lehigh Valley Health Network

## **LVHN Scholarly Works**

**Historical Archives** 

# Ladies' Hospital Auxiliary- Preparations for fair

The Morning Call

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarlyworks.lvhn.org/historicalarchives



Part of the Medicine and Health Sciences Commons

#### Published In/Presented At

Ladies' Hospital Auxiliary- Preparations for fair. (1901, March 11). The Morning Call.

This Newspaper is brought to you for free and open access by LVHN Scholarly Works. It has been accepted for inclusion in LVHN Scholarly Works by an authorized administrator. For more information, please contact LibraryServices@lvhn.org.

### HOSPITAL NOTES.

At a meeting of the board of trustees of the Allentown Hospital on Friday afternoon Dr. R. E. Albright resigned from the surgical staff because his time is fully occupied with his private practice. Dr. J. T. Butz was elected to succeed him.

The building of a new wing was discussed and plans and estimates were submitted. There is imperative need of an enlargement of the hospital, as the institution is full of patients at present. The building of a west wing is most favored.

The matter of the fair under the auspices of the Ladies' Auxiliary was also discussed. The board favored holding it on the south side of the Square and John R. Gossler and Dr. C. S. Martin were appointed a committee on the subject with instructions to get the consent of councils to the use of the Square for the building of the fair wigwam.